
How the “transgender bill” will affect you 
 
April 23, 2009 
 
Dear New Hampshire Senators, 
 
I don’t think that many legislators realize the radical effects that the “transgender” agenda 
can have on a society, once the laws allow (and encourage) it.  The following are just a 
few of the things that have happened in Massachusetts.  All of these things could – and 
will – happen in New Hampshire if this “transgender rights” bill passes. 
 

1. Last summer in downtown Northampton, MA, the “transgender” movement held 
a rally and parade. This included women who had their breasts surgically 
removed walking bare-chested in public –  as symbol of their “manhood.”   

 
2. Last year at an elementary school in Oxford, MA, parents received a letter 

informing them that the male janitor was now a female, and would now be 
wearing women’s clothes, and must be addressed as a female. The school went on 
to say that they would tell the children this in a “simple and straightforward” way. 
Parents had no choice in the matter.  

 
3. At my own kids’ high school here in Newton, MA the school held an assembly 

featuring a woman who was having her breasts surgically removed and was 
taking hormones to grow facial hair – in order to “become” a man.  This was 
part of “Gay Lesbian Bisexual Transgender Awareness Day”.   

 
4. In downtown Boston, homosexual / transgender activists held a “Youth Pride 

Day” where, among other things, teenaged boys wearing skirts, high heels, and 
fishnet stockings were paraded through downtown Boston. That evening they 
held a “transgender prom” where men dressed as women mingled with teenagers.   

 
5. In a high school near Boston, transgender activists held workshops for kids, with 

graphic discussions about how they can “become” the opposite sex, and how 
that could have positive effects on their lives. Transgender pamphlets are also 
distributed to kids in schools. 

 
6. Massachusetts now allows people to have their “sex” designation on drivers 

licenses (and other state-issued identity cards) legally changed from their actual 
sex to "the gender that the individual considers himself or herself to be". 

 
I would be happy to supply further documentation on all of the above incidents (and 
others that I haven’t listed here), or speak to you further at your convenience.  I hope you 
consider the seriousness of this.  Keep in mind that “gender identity disorder” is listed 
in the mental health profession’s DSM IV manual as a mental disorder requiring 
psychological help.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Brian Camenker 
Newton, Massachusetts 02466 
Day phone: 781-890-6001 
 


